
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

DOES YOUR AREA SUFFER FROM ANTISOCIAL BEHAVIOUR?  
DO YOU THINK ALLEYGATES WOULD HELP? 

 
Belfast City Council is applying for funding to install Alleygates that will help 
reduce antisocial behaviour, provide a cleaner environment and help your 

neighbourhood feel safer. 
 

We do not have the money to do this yet, but we would like to be in the 
position to put up gates as soon as we can if money does become 

available. 
 

To install gates we need to have your support to apply for a Road Traffic Order 
from the Roads Service to allow us to gate the alleyway. 

 
In the next few weeks a representative for Belfast City Council will deliver a 

questionnaire to your door.  We need every household to complete, sign and 
return their questionnaire so that we can be sure your neighbourhood supports 

this idea.  
 
    

 
 
 

For further information, or help completing your questionnaire, contact 
the Community Safety Team at Belfast City Council  

on 90270469 or bellg@belfastcity.gov.uk. 
 

Forms can also be downloaded from www.belfastcity.gov.uk/community safety 
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